

May 22, 2017

Canyon Springs Senior Men's Golf Association Bob Barnhardt 13710 Corinth Universal City, TX 78148

Dear Canyon Springs Senior Men's Golf Association;

We cannot possibly thank you enough for all that you did for The First Tee of Greater San Antonio. The First Tee Invitational was a first class event and far surpassed any expectations that we had. As I had mentioned, my time is limited as we run so many other fundraisers to keep up with the needs of the Program. To have this group come forward and offer to run an event for us was so appreciated. And then to net over \$12,000 was amazing.

Please extend our sincere gratitude to all the members that helped, especially Elton Hudgins for his leadership and efforts. Also to Pat Allmon and the Ladies that helped. Please also thank Canyon Springs for hosting this event at such a wonderful venue.

The children in The First Tee of Greater San Antonio are doing great. Thank you for supporting our efforts to prepare them for success in school, college and life. In essence, we are not only building great golfers, but also shaping our future leaders. This of course, would not be attainable without your support.

We encourage all to please stop by and visit our Learning Center at the Polo Field Golf Center to see the program in action. We treasure our supporters and welcome the opportunity to introduce you to the kids who will be impacted positively by your generosity. We look forward to next year's The First Tee Invitational.

Sincerely,

Mary Carriker
Executive Director

The First Tee of Greater San Antonio